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WOODBINE’S RECYCLING CAN DISTRIBUTION KICK-OFF
A SUCCESS FOR GREEN TEAM

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Borough of
Woodbine’s initial kickoff event for recycling can distribution was a success.
 
Woodbine’s Sustainable Jersey Green Team distributed recycling containers on 
December 3, 2016, at the Woodbine Public Works Garage. 

The funds for these containers came from a Recycling Tonnage Grant provided 
to the Borough by the State of New Jersey.

Over 200 of the 600 cans were picked up by residents at that event. 

With each can, came a flyer explaining proper recycling methods.

“Residents were excited to receive these dedicated containers to further the 
Borough’s recycling efforts and are spreading the word so that we get full 
participation in this program,” added Mayor Pikolycky.

Any residents who did not claim their containers at this event can do so at the 
Public Works Garage, 401 Madison Avenue, on Wednesdays between 10 am 
and noon. Proof of residency is required. 

Any questions or to make alternate arrangements for pick-up, please contact the 
Borough Clerk’s Office at 609-861-2153.


